
NOTICE TOWN OF NIAGARA RESIDENTS 

The Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, February 14, 

2022 at 6:00PM at the Niagara Town Hall (W6889 US Hwy 8. Niagara, WI) to 

hear comments on a request from Sharon Stone (Cedars Edge Wine and Gifts) on 

parcel #020-00997.005 (W6014 Chapman Rd) for the purpose of adding a new 

USE of “Banquet Hall” to the parcel. 
 
 

Agenda  

Public Hearing  

14 February 2022, 6:00 pm  

Purpose to review request from Sharon Stone on new “Use” permit of “Banquet 

Hall” for parcel # 020-00997.005 

 

Call to order 

 

Roll call 

 

Open Public Hearing 

 

Motion to close Public Hearing and go to Planning Commission meeting. 

 

Discussion action on public hearing. 

 

Motion to approve/ deny request with any special conditons? 

 

Motion to Adjourn 

 

 

Submitted by ______________________________ 

 


